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ALAMEDA COUNTY
HEALTH CARE SERVICES

AGENCY
Rebecca Gebhart, Acting Director

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502-6577

(510) 567-6700

FAX (510) 337-9335

February 17, 2016

Ms. Jennifer Sedlachek (Sent via E-mail to: jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com)
Exxon Mobil

4096 Piedmont, #194

Oakland, CA 94611

Mr. Steve Asmann Mr. Bruce Morrison

Steve's Valero Kirk D. Morrison Trust et al.
2991 Hopyard Road 224 Woodward Avenue
Pleasanton, CA 94566 Sausalito, CA 90623-1066

VLRO-Pleasanton LL.C
4072 19 Street
San Francisco, CA 94114-2562

Subject: Well Destruction for Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000362 and GeoTracker Global ID No. T0600100537,
Valero #3823, 2991 Hopyard Road, Pleasanton, CA 94566

Dear Responsible Parties:

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) staff have reviewed the fuel leak case file for the
above-referenced site and concur that no further action related to the underground storage tank fuel release is
required at this time. No comments were received on the proposed case closure during a public comment period
that ended January 24, 2016. Please destroy the monitoring wells and provide documentation of the well
destruction and waste disposal to this office no later than May 13, 2016. Remedial action completion certification
will be issued following receipt of the documentation.

Well destruction permits may be obtained from the Zone 7 Water Agency (http://www.zone7water.com). If you

have any questions, please call me at (510) 567-6721 or send me an electronic mail message at
anne.jurek@acgov.org.

TECHNICAL REPORT REQUEST

Please submit technical reports to Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (Attention: Anne Jurek),
according to the following schedule:

e May 13, 2016 — Well Destruction Report
File to be named: WELL_DCM_R_yyyy-mm-dd RO362

These reports are being requested pursuant to California Health and Safety Code Section 25296.10. 23 CCR
Sections 2652 through 2654, and 2721 through 2728 outline the responsibilities of a responsible party in response
to an unauthorized release from a petroleum UST system, and require your compliance with this request.

If you have any questions, please call me at (510) 567-6721 or send me an electronic mail message at
anne.jurek@acgov.org. Online case files are available for review at the following website:




